
 

 

   

 
 To, 9th  March, 2023 
 The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd  
 Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalai Street  
 Mumbai — 400001  
 
Scrip Code : 509196 

Dear Sir,  

Sub: Clarification on movement in price  
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2022-2023 / 3041 
 

In response to your email dated 8th March 2023, we clarify that we are not aware of any 

reasons or developments that may have caused  significant movement in Price of the 

securities of the Company across exchange referred by you.   

 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchanges on all 
events and information, which have a bearing on operation or performance of the Company. 
 
We assure you that Company shall as required under SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, continue 
to promptly inform the Exchanges of all material events / information / actions. We hope 
the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
For M M Rubber Company Ltd  
 

 
Keerthi S Raj 
Company Secretary 
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